
WELCOME TO ALL SAINTS  

CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

We welcome guests celebrating Mass with us this  
weekend.  No matter who you are, or where you are in your 

faith journey, you are welcome at All Saints Parish.  
Would you like to join us as an active parishioner? 

There are registration forms available in the kiosk in the      
gathering space or you may stop in our parish office  

anytime Tuesday-Friday from 8:00AM-4:00PM  

or visit our website: allsaintsberlin.org 
Find Registration under the About Us tab at the top 

We are blessed to have you here. 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp is lit to signal the True  
Presence of Christ in the Tabernacle and is donated in 

memory of the deceased members of the  
Pribnow Family. 

 
Wedding Banns III: Kelly Schroeder & Christopher Stobbe     

This couples is taking part in marriage preparation classes. 
Please pray for them as they prepare for the  

sacrament of Holy Matrimony. 
 
 

TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    AUGUST 18, 2019  

             MASS INTENTIONS 

SAT 
8/17 

4:30 PM 
(youth assist) 

Deceased Members of the  
Pribnow Family 

SUN 
8/18 

7:30 AM All Saints Family 

 10:00 AM Elmer Schmid 

MON 
8/19 

No Mass 
 

 

TUES 
8/20 

5:30 PM Chipp Jaroch 

WED 
8/21 

8:00 AM Ginny Herrick 

THURS 
8/22 

8:00 AM Bill Reed 

FRI 
8/23 

8:00 AM  Bob Mlodzik 

SAT 
8/24 

 4:30 PM Virginia Holdorf 

SUN 
8/25                           

7:30 AM All Saints Family  

 10:00 AM 
 

Diane Kelm 

From the Bishop’s Desk - Embrace Holy Leisure - part 2 
(excerpt taken from the July 11, 2019 Catholic Herald) 

 
 

 
Living in the present moment:  Holy leisure demands that we live in the present moment, disciplining our 
senses and awareness to be fully immersed in the NOW. Most of the time, the present moment is perfect! 
 When I feel anger, regret, fear, sadness, or anxiety, usually I have gone either to the past or the future. The Lord 
is always in the present! When God reveals His name to Moses, He does not say, “I WAS” or “I WILL BE.” He says,  
“I AM.” 
 A big part of my spirituality is trying to live in the present moment, attempting to put aside all distraction, so that I 
can be fully engaged with the people and tasks that are immediately in front of me. If I fail to do this and wander off to 
the past or future, I am missing out on my life and the wonder of what God is doing now. 
 My favorite spiritual book is Abandonment to Divine Providence by Jean-Pierre Caussade, a French Jesuit priest 
from the 17th century. In his writings, he speaks of the sacrament of the present moment as the place where God and 
His will for us is revealed.  
 We do not need to go somewhere else or be somebody else in order to obey the will of the Lord; we simply are 
called to do the task that lies before us now, whether that I going to work or school, finishing a project, cooking a 
meal, changing a diaper, or spending time in prayer. This living in the present moment frees us from undue anxiety 
about where God is or what He is calling me to do. 

  
Conclusion to come next week….. 

 

 PARISH PRESS 



 
DAY AT THE DELLS - at the Tommy Bartlett Show in 
Wisconsin Dells on Friday, Aug. 23rd. This annual event  
is put on for people with disabilities, the elderly, and their 
family and friends. The day begins with Mass at 10:30, 
celebrated by Bishop Hying. Pray with priests from the 
Diocese of Madison, as well as guest priests from  
neighboring diocese at Mass. After Mass, everyone is 
served a sack lunch and can sit back to enjoy the Tommy 
Bartlett Show! No cost for this annual event thanks to the generosity of the Tommy Bartlett Show and donors to the 
Apostolate. Bus transportation will be available from All Saints Church. All are welcome to attend!  You can register 
by emailing APD@MadisonDiocese.org with your name, address, phone, and how many people will be attending. If 
you’d like to reserve seats on the bus, please call 608-821-3050, or contact Deacon Jim for more information. 
 
BLOOD DRIVE - Community Blood Center will hold a blood drive  on Tuesday, August 27, 10:30am - 5:30pm 
at Grace Lutheran Church. Call 361-3679 to schedule your life-saving donation appointment. Remember to bring 
your ID and be sure to drink plenty of fluids before your appointment. This time, all donors will be eligible to win one 
of two $1000 gift cards to the American Club at The Kohler Resort or the Kohler Lodge in Green Bay. 
 
RESPECT LIFE RETREAT -  September 6 & 7, 2019. Vigil For Life invites you to come away to be re-energized 
in your prayer and work to protect life.  Please join us for this Respect Life Retreat led by Bishop Donald Hying.  The 
retreat will run Friday evening, September 6 through Saturday afternoon, September 7 at Durward’s Glen Retreat 
Center in Baraboo.  $85 with overnight room or $30 for commuters.  Online registration and brochure are available 
at www.vigilforlife.org   Please contact Marie Lins at marielins@hotmail.com or 608-469-3982 or Bette 
Weisshaar ehweisshaar@hotmail.com or 608-358-5963 with any questions. 
 
HEALING MASS - We invite you to join us Sunday, September 8 at 1:00 PM for a healing Mass. We are all in need 
of God’s healing whether it be physical, emotional, or spiritual. This Mass will include the Sacrament of the Anointing 
of the Sick, and it does fulfill the Sunday Mass obligation. Transportation will be available for anyone who needs a 
ride. Please call the office at 361-5252, Tue. - Fri. 8am - 4pm with your name, address, and phone number. 
 
ATTENTION CATHOLIC HEALTH PROFESSIONALS - Do you feel called to serve Christ’s poor in Africa or Latin  
America?  Mission Doctors Association will offer the 2019 Midwest Retreat/Seminar, Sept 13-15, 2019 for Catholic 
Physicians, Dentists, Nurse Practitioners and Physician Assistants, and their spouses, considering Short-term  
mission service in Africa or Latin America. This will be held at Loyola Stritch Medical School, Chicago. You can find 
out more by visiting their website: www.MissionDoctors.org or by calling (213)368-1872 
 
CATHOLIC RETREAT FOR PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES - Join other Catholic adults with intellectual disabilities at 
Camp Gray on September 15 for a day of fun, faith, and friends! The retreat is from 10:00AM - 6:00PM, includes 
lunch and dinner, and costs $25. A parent or guardian is welcome to join for the day (not required), but must register 
ahead of time with the participant. Please contact the Apostolate for Persons with Disabilities at 608-821-3050 to  
register or for more information. 
 
YOUNG ADULT RETREAT - The Diocese of Madison is sponsoring a retreat for young adults age 20-39,  
September 20-22 at Camp Gray in Reedsburg. Come join us for the Inaugural Young Adult Retreat where we will 
explore the topic of staying with the Lord in our every-day life. Cost is $125 per person and includes food and bunk-
house style lodging. Register and/or learn more at www.madisondiocese.org/yaretreats. 
 
HARVEST DINNER - Mark your calendars and join us for a scrumptious chicken dinner on Sunday,  
September 29, beginning at 11 AM in the Parish Hall. 
 
COLOR RUN - Rescheduled from this summer’s parish festival, this event will be held Sunday, October 6, 
beginning at 12:30 PM on the church grounds. You can find more information and register online on our parish  
website:  allsaintsberlin.org. Join us. We’ve got you colored! 
 
 

 

EVENTS 

 THIS WEEK AT ALL SAINTS PARISH. . . 
 

                             August 19 - August 25, 2019 
 
Monday:  Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday:  Rosary- 6:00 PM 
   Parish Council - 6:30 PM – Meeting Room 
Wednesday: Private Confessions 4:30 - 6:30 PM  



All Saints Catholic School 

Building Saints, Scholars, and Children of God 

Our Mission Statement:  
All Saints Catholic School offers a Christ-centered 
education that develops the academics, morals,  
and values needed for students to reach their full  
potential as children of God. 

ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC SCHOOL REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 
Registration is open for the 2019-2020 school year for All Saints Catholic School. This includes registration for our 

3K program which is now offered 5 days a week! Session times are 8-11am or 12-3pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark your calendars for Thursday, August 29 from 4-6 PM.  
Everyone is welcome to come visit the school and see the classrooms and meet the teachers. 

All Saints Catholic School summer office hours are Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 9am - 2pm. These hours 
may vary throughout the summer, so please watch the bulletin for updates, or call the school office 361-1781 for the 
most up to date information.  
 
SCRIP can be purchased at the school office when it’s open, at the church office on Fridays, or after the weekend 
Masses. Don't forget about the App SCRIP NOW  to have scrip available immediately on your cell phone or to be 
printed out at home. Also, sign up on line to order and pay, pick up at church or at school. If you order by Monday 
night your order will be ready on Friday. If you have any questions contact Stacy or Sandy at 
scrip@allsaintsberlin.org.  Thank You! 

Principal Jana Dahms 

All Saints Catholic School 

151 S. Grove St. Berlin, WI   

920-361-1781  



FAITH FORMATION 

 

Today is the Day! 

Attention: All young adults  

post Confirmed thru age 25!  

You are invited to join us for  

unscripted conversation,  

ice cream sundaes and  

refreshments  

Sunday, August 18th, 6-8 PM.   

All Saints Social Hall.  

 

 
For further information, please  
contact Michelle Wolff, DRE 
mwolff@allsaintsberlin.org 
 

 

Bring a friend or maybe two! 
                Father says bring three  

DRE Needed Good Shepherd Parish in Westfield is seeking a Director of Religious Education. This part 
time position directs and coordinates the education ministries of the parish. Flexible hours makes it great for a  
parent or retiree. A complete position description is available at: www.marquettecountycatholic.org or by calling the  
parish office at 608-297-7423. For more information, please contact: Steve Zoulek Director of Administration St. 
John the Baptist / Good Shepherd Parishes 608-297-7423. 
 
Discovering God's Dream for Your Life! A Pop-Up Discernment Conversation sponsored by the  
Dominican Sisters of Sinsinawa. We invite women 19-35 years of age to join us for a Tailgate Party on Friday, 
September 6 from 6:00pm - 8:00pm. This will be an opportunity for information and conversation on how to discern 
your vocation or life path. Wear your favorite team colors and join us at 2117 Monroe St. Madison. RSVP's are  
appreciated but not needed. Questions or to RSVP please contact Michelle Horton ma.horton6@gmail.com or 
608.695.6060. Don't forget to wear your team colors!  

Religious Education  
Registration is now open! 

 
All Saints Catholic Parish, Religious Education Program (REP) seeks to bring the  
Children of God into a closer, personal relationship with Jesus Christ and his Church.  
 
You can register your child(ren) online by finding the link on our webpage under the 
Religious Education tab, or you can find the forms in the kiosk in the gathering space. 
Classes will begin on Wednesday, September 11.  
 
Grades K-5 meet from 3:30 - 5:00 PM and grades 6-8 meet from 6:00 - 7:30 PM at  
All Saints Catholic Church.   



News and Announcements 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A few years ago, Father David envisioned having a modern kiosk in the gathering area where parish news, school news and  

announcements would be available.  Today, thanks to the generosity and hard work of a parishioner, one now sits in the  

gathering space where it made its first appearance recently.  

 

As you see from the above photo, there are 3 sides ~ One for Faith Formation, which will help capture the activities of our  

Catholic School and Religious Education at the parish.  Another is for Catholic Activities such as events, retreats, and festivals 

taking place in nearby Catholic parishes and throughout the Madison Diocese.  Come over and check it out ~ there may be an 

event coming up that you may want to attend.  The third side is designed to help Welcome New Parishioners along with infor-

mation on how you can keep connected to All Saints through our website and facebook page.  Information is available on how to 

register and become part of the parish family- along with Stewardship and our newest Online Giving.  You’ll notice there’s even 

an iPad where you can set up your Online Giving Account, which is rather effortless.  Fr. David asks everyone to seriously  

consider signing up, as it makes life easier for you and helps to establish a steadier, more regular income for your parish.   

 

The Kiosk was made with all the ‘bells and whistles’- including track lighting and sleek overhead goosenecks to light up the in-

formation you'll find there.  Along with the kiosk are some necessary guidelines that must be followed so it is used as intended:  

 

 Please DO NOT post anything on the kiosk or put any of your own informational materials, pamphlets, or notices on, or in 

the kiosk.  We ask that any and all materials be brought to the Parish Office for consideration and approval.  

 

 Things that haven’t been cleared by the office or Father will be removed.  Unless you pin $20 bills up there.  Father said that 

is permissible.  Haha. 

 

 The iPad is intended only for accessing our All Saints Website.  That includes looking at events, signing up for Online    

Giving, or even checking the Confirmation schedule!  The device is blocked from such use as surfing the net, playing games, 

etc.  (Sorry, kids)   

 

We hope you'll routinely check the kiosk and see what it has to offer.  Our intent is that you will find the Kiosk (along with the 

wall-mounted TV screen) a convenient way to view information about your parish.  We are blessed with so many individuals - 

both men and women who are talented in various ways and willing to use it for Christ and his Church.  This Kiosk is one exam-

ple.  We are grateful to them and the Creator from whom all good things flow!    

 

~Father David & Office Staff 

 

Check Out The New Kiosk! 



Stewardship  & Sacraments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Giving  
Now Available   
 
Online giving is a help to the parish finances  especially 
during the summer when vacations and schedules 
change. Setting up your Online Giving Account is rather 
effortless. Fr. David asks us all to ponder signing up. 
E-Giving Options include your regular weekly offertory, 
holy day offering, school support, diocesan assessment 
or any other unrestricted donation.  You may designate 
your donations to any of these funds on your preferred  
schedule.  If you have any questions, call the parish 
office for assistance 920-361-5252. 
 
ADDITIONAL FUNDS TO SUPPORT OUR PARISH       
        Little Saints Tuition Assistance Fund 

       All Saints Congregation Endowment Fund 

       The Berlin Catholic School Endowment Fund, Inc. 

Envelopes are available in the kiosk in gathering space 
or contact the parish office. 
            

Remembering the Parish in your Will 
An important way for members of one generation to 
have a lasting impact on the parish and it’s institutions 
is to make a lump sum bequest, or estate percentage  
bequest, in one’s Will.  

 
Use AmazonSmile to shop   
and select All Saints Catholic  
Congregation in Berlin, WI  
as your charity of choice. 

Stewardship: Sharing the Gifts We Have Been 
Given 

Sacraments 

Baptism 
At All Saints Parish, Baptisms are usually celebrated on 
Sundays after the 10 am Mass. 

All parents who wish to baptize a child are asked to call 
the Parish Office 920-361-5252 to speak with Father 
David about scheduling the Baptism. 

Baptism for adults is part of the Rite of Christian  
Initiation of Adults (RCIA program) 
 

Marriages 
Arrangements must be made 6 months in advance. 
Marriage Preparation courses are required.  
 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place on the 
Thursday before the First Friday 2:30-6:30 PM 
 

Communion to the Homebound 
All Saints Parish feels that it is important the sick,  
elderly, and homebound of our parish still receive the 
Holy Eucharist. If you or someone you know is ill or is 
unable to attend Mass and would like to receive the 
Eucharist outside of Mass, or would like a visit, please 
contact the parish office. 

 

Parish Hall Information & Rental  
Contact the parish office 
Phone: 920-361-5252 
Email: parishoffice@allsaintsberlin.org 


